May 22,

Mr, Paul Slayton
115 E. Country Club Road
Roswell, New Mexico

Re:

Dear Mr. Slayton:

1967

#2 Honolulu State
NE/4 NW/4 14-11~-27

To date this office has not received Commission
Form C~104 on the subject well reporting a change
in 0il Transporter from McWood Corporation to the

Permian Corporation.

Please file this change at your earliest con-

venience.

Very truly yours,

WAG/bh

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

W. A. Gressett
Supervisor, District No. 1II






